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Notice of the Establishment of an Assessment Monitoring Program 
 
Pursuant to 40 CFR 257.94(e)(1), City Water, Light and Power has established an assessment 
monitoring program at the FGDS Development Unit 2 Landfill for the Appendix IV constituent 
arsenic exhibiting Statistically Significant Levels above the Groundwater Protection Standard. 
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